
 

 

Crime Alert Update 

Date: July 23, 2025 

  

On July 13, 2025, Scranton Police reported an aggravated assault that occurred on Mulberry 

Street and Taylor Avenue at 3:00 A.M. on Saturday, July 12, 2025. 

 

Scranton Police and the Lackawanna County Detectives report that a suspect has been identified 

and taken into custody. Charges include felony aggravated assault, simple assault and reckless 

endangerment.  Neither the suspect nor the victim had any affiliation to The University of 

Scranton.  

 

Updates and Community Advisories are provided to inform students and employees of incidents 

that could represent a threat and remain posted for 48 hours. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

University Police, 820 Mulberry Street 

University Parking and Public Safety Pavilion 

Dial 570.941.7777 for emergency assistance or to report an incident in progress. 

Dial 570.941.7888 for information or for 24-hour Safety Escort Service. 

This advisory is issued by University Police for the information of The University of Scranton community under the  

provisions of the United States Campus Security Act  


